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with a broad background of general 
knowledge. 

Iu this country it has been necessary 
to import trained engineers to act as 
shift bosses. Much of their work has 
been the training of labor in the 
mechanics of mining and of milling. 
Along with this p1 actical training, they 
have as a matter of course, taught safe­
ty and first aid work. 

It is a fine tribute to the adaptability 
of Filipino labor, and to the skill of 
the supervising engineers, that mining 
here has been brought to its present 
stage of high efficiency, and that ac-

MINDANAO MINING COMP ANY 

The dragline-dredge plant is in opera­
tion, and is rapidly reaching full pro­
duction. The plant is now passing 
through low grade ore on its way to 
richer material. 

cidents have been kept down as well as 
they have. 

At all Marsman-managed properties, 
as at all well-regulated mines, safety 
first has always been a watchword. In 
this organization of safety work for the 
benefit of the whole industry, the Mars­
man organization is cooperating to the 
utmost. 
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